
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

(No. 11 of 2024) 
 

AVONMOUTH LOCK – FULL LOCK WIDTH RESTORED 

 

ADDITIONAL FENDERING around the NORTH MIDDLE GATE RECESS 

REMOVED 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the two additional fenders installed either side of the 

North Middle Gate Recess, as notified in Notice to Mariners No. 09 of 2024, have been removed 

as of 1030 on Saturday 6th April 2024. 

 

Consequently, Avonmouth Lock width restrictions are lifted, and Notice to Mariners No. 09 of 

2024 is hereby cancelled. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Justin Shirtcliff 

Deputy Haven Master (Shipping Operations) 

 

Marine Department 

Avonmouth Dock 

 

6th April 2024 
 

OWNERS, AGENTS AND CHARTERERS SHOULD ENSURE THAT THE CONTENTS OF THIS NOTICE BE 

MADE KNOWN TO THE MASTERS OR PERSONS IN CHARGE OF THEIR VESSELS OR CRAFT. 

 


